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Jack Frost has certainly touched us this past month or so, and along with the cold temperatures, 
there’s been some much needed rain for everyone. Winter school holidays have come and gone 
and we hope those who came to the Yorke Peninsula enjoyed their stay. 
 
And … Spring is only a month away! 
 
STANSBURY PROGRESS ASSOCIATION – AEM. 
MONDAY, 5 AUGUST, 2024 AT 7.30PM – STANSBURY INSTITUTE SUPPER ROOM. 
The Annual Electors Meeting is scheduled for 5 August 2024, 7.30pm at the Stansbury Institute.  
All are welcome to attend. 
 
The nominees’ names for the vacant positions on the committee are displayed on the Progress 
Association’s noticeboard at the Institute Hall and their profiles are displayed in the window of the 
Visitor’s Centre. 
 
Stansbury Progress Association – Annual Dinner.   
The Progress Association’s Annual Dinner was held on 30 July at the Dalrymple Hotel.  This is 
held as a thank you to the committee members who volunteer their time to the Association.  Thank 
you also to the Dalrymple Hotel’s management and staff for the beautiful dinner and service. 
 
Stansbury’s Big Bazaar and Town Garage Sale.   
This year, we changed it up a little, holding a Big Bazaar in the Institute, supported by the Town 
Garage Sale. 
 
The event was well patronised, with around 200 people attending the Institute. Stallholders came 
from all the Lower Yorke Peninsula and our very own Stansbury Lions supplied a great morning 
tea of fresh scones, jam and cream, plus tea and coffee which proved immensely popular. Garage 
Sale participants also reported high visitor numbers throughout the day. 
 
This is the third year we have held an event in the July School Holidays and it’s great to see it  
being well received by the local community and it is also great to see the event drawing visitors 
into the town. 
 
In the foyer of the Institute, we displayed the wonderful artwork from this year’s Stansbury Primary 
School students.  They were asked to “draw a bird they have seen in Stansbury” and all their  
efforts were amazing.  Thanks to the team at the school for facilitating this for us.  Everyone who 
participated received a prize, and we hope the kids loved being creative and getting involved in 
this small community event. 
 
Thank you to the Institute for allowing use of the Hall, the Lions for their wonderful morning tea 
and the Museum for providing the trestle tables for our Bazaar. 

 
Continued over page…..... 



Contributions can be sent to the following, by the 25th of the month. 
Please send copies to both Chris and Progress 
 

stansburyscribble@gmail.com 
progress@stansburysa.com 

SEASIDE MARKET AND FREE COMMUNITY EVENT – COMING 5 OCTOBER. 
It’s only 2 months to the first of our Seaside markets.  The long weekend in October looks like 
it’s going to be huge, with the market on Saturday morning 5 October from 9am to 1pm.  It’s 
going to be jam packed with your usual favourites and some new and exciting stalls – some-
thing for everyone! 
 
Then from 2pm-11pm, wander down to the Stanbury Oval and enjoy the FREE community 
event which is being hosted by the Stansbury Sports and Community Club.  Stansbury’s 
Sounds by the Sea promises to be full of music, food and fun for all the family. 
 

 

RECYCLING 
 
To help keep our town beautiful and reduce waste the following recycling facili-
ties are available:  Nespresso pods: Used Nespresso pods only can be 
dropped off at the Visitor Centre into the box located by the front door.  
Paper/Cardboard: There is a large white plastic cube in the yard at the Visitor 

Centre (entrance off Towler Street). Dry, flat packed newspapers, magazines (both secured 
with string) and cardboard can be placed in this cube.  If the cube is full, please leave the 
paper bundles under the veranda.   
No hypodermic needles please. 
Bottles and cans: Bottles and cans can be placed into the collection cages located around 
the town, or the blue and yellow bins in the caravan parks. Proceeds are distributed to the 
various local community groups and sporting clubs who participate in their collection.  
Alternately Stansbury Recycling has a bottle and can depot for all your refundable items 
and glass bottles.  

 
 
 
 
 

TIMOTHY PAUL VINCE 
 
Our family cannot begin to thank you all for the generous help and support you gave to us 
before, during and after Tim’s funeral day.  There are far too many individual people to 
publicly thank but a few clubs and businesses we want to note that really went above and 
beyond to make sure that everything was perfect on the day, and ran exactly how we 
wanted it to.  These are the Stansbury Golf Club, Stansbury Sports and Community Club, 
Stansbury Cricket Club, CMS Football and Netball Club, Stansbury Basketball Club, 
Southern Eagles Football Club, Dalrymple Hotel and McQueen Funeral Services.   
We certainly do live in a very special little community. 
Our family was over whelmed with all the care and thoughtful cards and messages we re-
ceived. Our hearts are broken and we will certainly miss that cheeky smile, but the beauti-
ful memories will live on forever.  
Warm regards,  
Serena, Bernard, Karlie, Kirra, Elle, Shayla and families, along with Roger, Rosemary, 
Chris, Mark, Amanda and families. 

 



WHAT’S  ON  IN THE NEXT  MONTH 
Further information in Articles in Scribble 

 

AUGUST  
     

      1st 12:00 pm  12 hole Social Golf and Happy Hour to follow 
       5th  10:45 am   Chi Kung (Qi Gong)  (every Monday) 
       6th 10:00 am  Ladies Golf (every Tuesday) 
        7th   9:30 am      Community Craft and Friendship (1st & 3rd Wed.) 
      7th   1:30 pm    Seniors exercise classes (every Wednesday) 
      8th   1:30 pm  RSL Sub branch meeting (2nd Thursday)   
       5th   7:30 pm  Stansbury Progress Association AEM 
     31st    7:00 pm  Stansbury Golf Club Centenary Dinner 
      
 SEPTEMBER 
     1st       11 am  Golf Club Fun Day 
                      

Please check Senior Citizens’ activities with Cynthia 0494 117 046  
 

** Read articles for more information** 

IMPORTANT NOTE 
There are currently 8 defibrillators situated around Stansbury. 

 
Locations  

• Foreshore Caravan Park - outside wall of the office to the left of 
 the door. 
• Oyster Point Drive Caravan Park - outside of the small red brick 
 building adjacent to the entrance of the park. 
• Stansbury Visitor Centre  - in porch outside the entrance  
• Stansbury Pharmacy- outside on the eastern wall. 
• Stansbury Bowling Club - club house wall facing the greens. 
• Stansbury Golf Club - front veranda of the club rooms. 
• Stansbury Oval Clubroom - in the alcove of the main  entrance  to 
 the clubrooms. 
• Stansbury Museum - in porch by the front door 
 
 

Please return the AED to the same location it was taken from  and  
immediately notify the relevant organisation. 

Stansbury Museum would like to acknowledge and thank the  
Lions Club of Stansbury Dalrymple for their donation of an AED 
(Automatic External Defibrillator)  
 
This defibrillator is located on the wall under the verandah of the 
museum by the main entrance door. 



                           
SALTER QUALITY KITCHENS 

Specialising in: 
       

Modern kitchens 
Wardrobes 
Vanities 
Storage units  
Solid timber work  i.e. Bars 

 

Phone Nathan: 0427405023 for a free quote 

45kg bottles only 

Paid Advertisement 



Our 2024 AGM and volunteer luncheon will be on October 15
th

. 11.30am  
at the Hotel Dalrymple. 

 
If unsure of anything contact     -    Client Service Officer Margaret Farrow Ph 0427 524 200      
                                                          - or Volunteer Coordinator Janet Jolly Ph 0408 903 812 

MEALS ON WHEELS ROSTER AUGUST 
  
As our client numbers have decreased, multiple deliveries during the same month should not 
be necessary.  Please swap with someone if you are unable to do your allocated day.   
Contact me if necessary.   Thanks Janet 
 
Always check for updated 2024 advice on the notice board at the info centre. 
 

AUGUST 

CHI KUNG (QI GONG) 
 
Chi Kung is a gentle form of energy practice. It is a beautiful flowing combination of move-
ments and breathing techniques that stimulate energy flow and help promote your natural 
resiliency to stress and illness. 
 
Chi Kung is held in the Institute supper room, entry via the side nearest the Post Office 
Monday mornings, except public holidays.  Registration at 10.45am and gentle Qigong 
exercises commence at 11am. All welcome, wear loose, comfy clothes.  
Cost is $3.00. 
 
Please note that we are not a professional organization, rather a “Young at Heart” group 
encouraging others to participate in gentle exercise. 
 
EVERYONE WELCOME 

For further information contact Carrol Roberts 0409 094 009 

The Jennings Family would like to sincerely thank everyone who attended Brian’s 
funeral.  Also, a huge appreciation and thanks to all his friends at the Stansbury Bowls 

Club who provided a fabulous spread for Brian’s farewell. 

Mon   12  Margaret & Tony Jolly 26 Sue-ellen Bowey & Trish Cranwell 

Tues   13  Alison & Ted Buttfield 27  Chris & Ron Duncan 

Wed   14  Alison & Ted Buttfield 28   Ian & Leanne Baillie 

Thurs 1 Grant & Janet Jolly 15  Alison & Ted Buttfield 29  Marg Farrow & Marg Payne 

Fri 2 Kathy Watkins & Jenny Klose 16  Beth & Don Faulkner 30  Marg Farrow & Marg Payne 

      

Mon  5 M Johnson & J Thompson 19  Ron Duncan & John Davis   

Tues  6  Kathy & Reg Ricketts 20  Marg Farrow & Marg Payne   

Wed  7  Kathy & Reg Ricketts 21  Marg Farrow & Marg Payne   

Thurs  8  Chris & Ron Duncan 22  Marg Farrow & Marg Payne   

Fri  9  Chris & Ron Duncan 23  Sue Newstead & Marg Jolly   

        



 
 

 

 

 

STANSBURY UNITING CHURCH 

WORSHIP TIMES  
AUGUST 

 

  4th    Rev Jane McDonald HC   11:00am 
  11th   Join Minlaton UC   10:00am 
 18th   To be advised    11:00am 
 25th   Andrew Chambers    11:00am 

 
"God never said that the journey would be 
easy, but He did say that the arrival would 

be worthwhile" - Max Lucado    
 

Pastor Andrew Chambers  0439 180 442 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ST. AUGUSTINES ANGLICAN CHURCH 
   WORSHIP TIMES  

AUGUST 

    
   4th      To be advised 
 18th       To be advised   
   
"Pray as though everything depended on 

God. 
Work as though everything depended on 

you."  
- Often attributed to Saint Augustine  

 
Contact - Robert Cook 0409 696 787  

STANSBURY COMMUNITY CHURCH   
A member of the Baptist Churches of South Australia and Northern Territory 

 

We meet every Sunday from 10 a.m. for a 10:30 service. Join with us as we fellowship, 
worship and Sunday School. We would love to meet you. 
 

Preaching Roster for AUGUST 
  4th       Rob George 
11th     Rob George 
18th     Iain McQueen 
25th     Peter Agnew 

 
Phiippians 4 : 13 "I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me" 
 
Peter Agnew 0409 090 764 

COMMUNITY CRAFT AND FRIENDSHIP 
      Marion Agnew    

 
As we continue to knit, crochet and sew, let's bake and repot plants as well, ready for our 
trading table! 
 
Our Compassion Sponsored child turns 8 on the 16th August.  
So, on the 21st, we will have a trading table to fund raise for Angel Mae. 
 
We hope there will be baked goods, plants, and handmade items available for purchase. 
Feel free to pop in and have a look, and join us for a cuppa if you like. 
 

 
Community Church doors open 9.30am - 11.30am,  

every 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the month. 



STANSBURY MUSEUM     August 2024 
Rowena Smith  

                                                                                   
This month marks the 100

th
 anniversary of the Stansbury Golf Club’s formation.  

To celebrate this achievement, this article is devoted to the Stansbury Golf Club. 
I would like to acknowledge the work of many other Stansbury community volunteers who collated and 
wrote down the information which I have used to collate and create this article. 

 

The sport of golf originated in medieval times on the east coast of Scotland where it was played on 
coastal dunes and tracks hitting a pebble with a stick. The oldest golf course is considered to be the 
“Old Course” at St Andrew’s, Scotland which has been played on since 1552. Many, many years later 
and many kilometres away the Stansbury Golf Club was formed.  
 

The initial meeting of the golf club held on July 28th 1924 decided to ask the District Council of Yorke  
Peninsula for the use of part of the parklands for a 9 hole golf course. Soon after, the club elected a 
committee presided over by AP Anderson. It had a foundation membership of 35 local men and women 
and the inaugural club captain was Charles Peterson.  
 

In the early days, members spent many hours picking the small round stones off the fairways. Sheep 
were used to mow the grass. To keep the sheep off the blacks (Stansbury’s equivalent of putting 
greens), they were surrounded by iron droppers with wire. Fairways were marked with a single furrow 
dug in the ground prior to the first game. Although bordered by trees along the oval fence line, the 
course itself originally had very few trees. 
 

By the late 1920’s the club had joined the S.Y.P Golf Association and were playing Association match-
es. The first ladies committee was formed in 1928 and there were 17 lady members. They held the very 
successful Golf Ball in 1928 at the Institute which became an annual fundraiser for many years. Mem-
bership numbers fluctuated in the following decade probably due to the Great Depression but even so in 
1937 the first clubhouse was built. It was built of galvanised iron near the corner of the parklands near 
the oval. It measured 16 foot (4877mm) by 10 foot (3048mm) and was 8 foot (2438mm) high. 
 

WW2 saw golf go into recession and it took some years afterwards for it to recover. 
The 1950’s however marked a resurgence of interest and the club really took off again. Some notable 
achievements were  

• 1951 the Stansbury team remained undefeated  
• 1952 a prominent Adelaide golfer, Bruce Auld played an exhibition round and drew a crowd of 

keen golfers 
• 1959 a new clubhouse was built on top of the hill where it is today and the old clubhouse was do-

nated to the Basketball Club (an aside, it wasn’t until 1970 that women’s basketball became 
known as netball). 

 

The new clubhouse that was officially opened in April 1960, was a huge improvement as it had toilets, a 
kitchen area, a Captain’s room and even a fridge for bottled beer. Earlier days had seen a bar set up in 
a tent on Open days. By 1970, even with adjustments, this clubhouse no longer coped with the in-
creased membership so it was significantly enlarged. It now had the large glass frontage that takes in 
Stansbury’s glorious views and also had a bar holding a larger range of drinks and also golf accesso-
ries. Interestingly, it also had room for a dartboard and the club had a team in the winter inter-town darts 
which was reputedly quite competitive. Over subsequent years, many improvements have been made 
to this building and its facilities, the most recent being the major upgrade of the kitchen.  
 

In 1983, a company was employed to redesign the course but due to budget restrictions this didn’t pro-
ceed until a couple of hard working, savvy volunteers found the original map and began to organise and  
make gradual changes like tree planting, digging sand traps, adding mounds and moving tee blocks. 
This resulted in the course becoming much more challenging. 
 

The Stansbury Golf Club has continued to thrive over subsequent years due to significant effort by 
many volunteers (too many to name individually). A relatively recent innovation has been the addition of 
the Stansbury Golf Masters to the yearly calendar which includes a live broadcast of the Triple M Rush 
Hour crew’s radio show from the clubrooms on the day. Another new initiative is “Bubbles and Bash” on 
Friday afternoons, a social and easy going environment to learn for new lady golfers and also for exist-
ing lady golfers to improve their skills. The monthly, winter dinner fundraiser also continues to be very 
popular. 
With approximately 50 members now, after 100 years, the Stansbury Golf Club continues to be a vi-
brant entity in the Stansbury Community. 
 

            Congratulations on your upcoming 100th birthday Stansbury Golf club                                                                                              



STANSBURY SENIOR CITIZENS NEWS  
 
The following activities are available at our clubrooms at the Stansbury Sports & Community 
Club at the Stansbury Oval.  
 
  8 Ball (for men and women) Monday 1pm - 4 pm  
       Table Tennis    Tuesday 9:30am -11:30 am 
  Cards      Wednesday  1pm - 4pm  
  Seniors Exercise   Wednesday 1:30pm – 2:30pm  
        (In Uniting Church Hall) 
  Line Dancing    Thursday 10am - 12 noon 
  Cards     Friday 1pm – 4pm  
 
All the above activities are only $2.00,  but you must be a financial member to attend. 
Membership fees of $10.00 per annum are now due for the 2024-2025 financial year. 
 

 
If you have any enquiries regarding the above activities, please contact  

Cynthia 0494 117 046  

STANSBURY INSTITUTE HALL MANAGEMENT SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Committee members, please note that our AGM  will be held  at 2 pm 
  Monday 9

th
 September  in the Stansbury Institute Supper Room 



WALKIN’ SUPPORTIN’ FLYING 
VERY GENEROUS DONATION 

Walk the Yorkes for Charity generously shared the money 
they raised from their 2-day event in May with the Royal Flying 
Doctor Service SYP Support Group and Backpack For Kids 
SA. Their charitable walk from Ardrossan to Stansbury raised 
a huge $40,800!  On Sunday 21

st
 July, local sponsors and 

RFDS members held a thank you celebration hosted by major 
supporter Darren Smith and family at the Coobowie Shop.  
As our President Maree Anderson was unable to attend, Lyn 
McKenzie (Assistant Treasurer) and Jane Lavery (Assistant 
Secretary) accepted a cheque for $20,400 from Matt Burr, 
Convener of Walk the Yorkes. In accepting the gift, Lyn 
thanked all those involved, saying it was one of the largest re-

ceipts she’d written in her 20 years of supporting the RFDS. Also, the group acknowl-
edged the wonderful support of local businesses who sponsored WtY4C collection boxes, 
including:- Coobowie Hotel, Edithburgh Post Office, Melville Hotel – Yorketown, Minlaton 
Hotel, Peesey Pantry – Yorketown, Troubridge Hotel – Edithburgh, Warooka Hotel and 
the Yorke Hotel – Yorketown. 

We had great support promoting the event from all 
the local newsletters including YorkeTalk, Gum Flat 
Gazette, Stansbury Scribble & the Cooee. Many 
thanks go to all the businesses across the district 
who displayed Walk the Yorkes posters, as well as to 
everyone who helped out in big and little ways. It’s 
added up to a great success. Also attending with Lyn 
and Jane were Alyck Smith (our youngest member), 
Julia Harvey, Julie Kossatz, Linda Spurling, Toni  
Rodrigo, Joan & Andrew Bannon. Matt Burr an-
nounced next year’s event would support local chari-
ties by walking from Edithburgh to Marion Bay. More 
news to come.  

Photo Joan Bannon 

Photo Alyck Smith  

                                                IN-BETWEENS/TAI CHI GROUP 
  
There were 32 interested people present to listen to Robert Kidd, Group Leader of the 
Yorke Peninsula Prostate Cancer Group. He spoke on the formation of the Group which 
started in Minlaton in 2013 and is still well patronized. Prostate Cancer is the  most 
prelevant diagnosed cancer in Australia today and there  were other statistics which were 
quite alarming. There are no obvious symptoms and early detection is so important, so  
regular testing is important. 
Following the talk 27 enjoyed a delicious lunch supplied by Julieanne and Kirsty from the 
Blue Lime Café. The gold coin entrance fee raised $50.00 and a generous private donation 
meant we were able to donate $100.00 to the Group. Thank you to Rob and all who helped 
on the day.    
Our next outing is a demonstration by the Blacksmith’s and Lost Skills Group and to hear 
the history and see the restoration work being done on the Showground Pavilion at Minlaton 
on the 17

th
 of September. More information in September Scribble  

WANTED OLD GOLF CLUBS 
 

Looking for some golf clubs, any condition, for display at the Stansbury Golf Club Centenary 
Celebrations. 
If you have some old clubs, you no longer require I would love to take them off your hands.   
Please drop them into Hair at the Bay, Tuesday to Friday, or I am more than happy to pick 
them up. 
Thanks in advance. Michelle. 



STANSBURY BOWLING CLUB 
 
The Stansbury Bowling Club hosted “A Day on The Green” on Sunday 21 July 2024. 
The theme was a fun based community day with 16 teams comprising of 4 persons per team. 
Teams that entered comprised of players from various Stansbury businesses, associations, 
clubs and some individuals. 
 
The bowls tournament was played in good spirit and healthy rivalry between the participants. 
Appreciation to all the sponsors who participated and joined in the fun. Thankfully the weather 
was ok. 
 
Congratulations to the many prize winners with special mention to the “The Blow Outs” team 
representing the Hair at the Bay business who won the overall tournament. 
 
The day was a huge success with many laughs and smiling faces. Thanks to all involved. 
Certainly, lots of talent around the town! 





 
LIONS CLUB OF STANSBURY DALRYMPLE 

 
   In July, the Club held their annual Handover celebration, when the new  
   President was inducted and other members of the Executive committee. 
 
The incoming President for 2024 - 25 is Ron Duncan.   
Thanks again to Immediate Past President Jeff Brundell for great work in his term of office. 
 
Thank you also to the Stansbury Golf Club for their wonderful catering for this event. 
 
If you are interested in knowing more about our club, its ideals and just how it is working for 
our local and wider community, contact Peter Gates at Dalrymple Motors and have a chat. 

STANSBURY SPORTS AND COMMUNITY CLUB (SSCC) UPDATE 
 
Stanbury's Sounds By The Sea - A free community event at the Stansbury Oval for all to enjoy. 
Live music, kids activities, food and beverages. What a great way to spend your long weekend lis-
tening to some 'sounds by the sea'!  
Live music by:  

Virjilla Joyce 
Karina Voigt 
DJ Leon 
Elvis Singer - Rock n Roll 
Kopy Katz 

 Jumping castle/obstacle course 
   Face painting 
   Bar / Food Services - NO BYO ALCOHOL 
 
To book your ticket visit https://www.trybooking.com/CTNLH  
 
Grazing Boxes and Oysters available from 2pm.  
Visit https://www.trybooking.com/CTPNJ to pre-order your grazing box. 
 
Ladies Day - Long Lunch - Save the Date - Sunday 24 November. Further details to follow. 
 
Thursday night meals at the club - Thank you to the community that supported us by coming for a 
meal on a Thursday night. It was great to see some new and old faces around the club. A big thank 
you to all the volunteers that helped to make these nights a success. 
 
Projects – The salt  damp in the clubrooms has now been completed. Thank you to the Senior  
Citizens and Stansbury Progress Association for their funding contributions toward this large project. 
 
During the CMS Crows games at the Stansbury Oval, we received a large number of compliments 
and positive comments about our grounds and how fantastic they look. This is credit to our commit-
tee and the community volunteers that put in numerous hours to get our grounds looking so great.  
A Big Thank You! 
 
Our next major project will focus on refurbishing the internal of the clubrooms with new flooring, 
painting and a new kitchen. We will continue to apply for grants and continue fundraising, but if you 
would like to donate towards this project it would be greatly appreciated. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FCTNLH&data=05%7C02%7Crenee.fitzgerald%40yorke.sa.gov.au%7C76978c77dc294d625b5408dca15aca18%7C11a69cff9e4245e3bb726a0dfaa0c790%7C0%7C0%7C638562658516750726%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FCTPNJ&data=05%7C02%7Crenee.fitzgerald%40yorke.sa.gov.au%7Cba7baa5b878d4fa33be508dca47fd365%7C11a69cff9e4245e3bb726a0dfaa0c790%7C0%7C0%7C638566116116607042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb


Paid Advertisement 



AUGUST 2024 SPECIALS 
 (1/08/2024-31/08/2024 or while stocks last) 

 
 

STANSBURY PHARMACY 

“Quality Advice with Traditional Service” 

1 ST VINCENT STREET 
STANSBURY SA 5582 
Phone: 8852 4400  
Email: stansbury.pharmacy@gmail.com 

  

 
Trading Hours: 

 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 9.00 am – 5.00pm 
Thursday:     9.00 am – 2.00 pm 
Saturday :    CLOSED 
Sunday:     CLOSED 

 

 

 

DIFFLAM Plus 
Berry S/F Loz 16 

Was $13.50  Now $9.99 
 

 
 

10% off  selected  
incontinence products 

 ** See in store for selected products ** 

 

Vicks Cough 16 Lozenges Honey & Lemon 

Was $6.50  Now $4.99 

 

APH Cetirizine 10mg 70 Tablets 

Was $39.95  Now $29.95 

 

Murine Clear Eyes 

Was $13.95 Now $10.99 
 

 

Kenalog In Orabase Paste  

Was $15.95  Now $14.99 

 

Bodichek Wheatbag Long 

Was $26.95 Now $17.49 
 

 

Bodichek Wheatbag Square 

Was $23.50 Now $15.49 

 

Palmolive Naturals  
Shampoo &Conditioner Vibrant 350ml  

Was $6.95  Now $4.95 

 

SudoCream Baby Cream 125g 

Was $15.50  Now $10.99 
 

20% OFF GIFTWARE THIS MONTH 
Excludes already discounted items.  

 

CENOVIS 
Womens Multivitamin 100 Caps 

Was $28.95  Now $24.99 

 

CENOVIS 50+ 
 Multivitamin 100 Caps 

Was $30.95  Now $24.99 

 

Centrum for Men 60 Tablets 

Was $24.95  Now $14.99 

 

METAMUCIL 
Smooth Orange 72 Dose 

Was $33.95 Now $24.99 
 

Allertine 20mg 30Tablets 

Was $39.95  Now $29.99 

 

APH Chesty Cough Relief 200ml  

Was $14.95  Now $10.49 

 

APH Cold & Flu Day & Night PE 24 Tablets 

Was $13.95  Now $7.49 

 

APH Cardio Aspirin 168 Tablets 

Was $16.95  Now $9.99 

 

CO Provance 
GMO Free Vitamin C 120 

Was $18.95  Now $14.99 

 

CO Provance 
Immune Defence 60 

Was $29.95  Now $26.99 
 

Molicare Premium 6 drop Large 14 pack 

Was $42.95  Now $37.99 

 

Crampeze Leg Cramps & Spasms 60 Caps 

Was $24.95  Now $19.99 


